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Easter Holiday Play Scheme  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
With great joy, I would like to announce that we are restarting the Easter Holiday 
Play Scheme. The dates are Monday 11th April - Wednesday 13th April, the day will 

run from 9am - 3pm.   
 

We have various activities running over the three days, all of them I am happy to 
report will be FUN! We will be swimming, cooking, gardening, making music etc. 
We will again have a fun day trip out, the details will be shared closer to the time.  

 
If your child has medication, can you please send these in to us in the original 
boxes with the prescription label attached, including any emergency medication. 

Please send in packed lunches/snacks with your child’s name on. We have 
microwaves if we need to heat up. We also need enough pads for through the day. 

We will return any unused ones.  
 
The cost is £30 per day. Could you make all payments either by cheque or through 

the school bank account. Please contact Sue Porter (Finance Officer) at school for 
this information.  RSB Transport to and from school will not be included so you 
will have to provide transport. 

 
If you are interested in your child attending could you please email me the answers 

to the questions below:  
 
Do you want a place for your child at the Holiday Play Scheme April 2022? 

 
Which days would you like your child to attend?  

 
Does your child require medication during the hours of 9am - 3pm? 
 

Thank you all for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Kaie 

 

Kaie Samoilov 
Deputy Head of Care 
kaie.samoilov@rsblind.co.uk 
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